

Prince George's County, Maryland Inter-Office Memorandum Office of Law

LEGISLATIVE COMMENT

DATE: October 5, 2021

TO: Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator

COW Committee

THRU: Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney

THRU: Joseph C. Ruddy, Deputy County Attorney

FROM: Amanda Denison, Associate County Attorney

RE: CB-100-2021

The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced **bill** as it was **introduced** on **September 28, 2021** and finds it to be in proper legislative form. The Office of Law finds that this legislation, as currently drafted, is not ripe for enactment as the zones listed in the table have not been approved yet. The Office of Law defers to the ZHE memo for any additional potential impediments to its enactment.

The Office of Law offers the following technical amendment: delete page 3